
You are warmly invited to attend our

OPEN EVENING
Thursday 22nd September 5.30pm-8.00pm
presentations from our Headteacher at 6.15pm and 7.00pm

Wimborne Minster. 01202 885233. www.queenelizabeths.com

Queen Elizabeth’s School is a very successful school built  
on traditional values supported by an exciting, modern  
learning environment
Excellent examination performance at all levels
Outstanding extra-curricular provision
Genuine partnership with parents and the community
Value-driven education and care for the individual
Highly qualified and dedicated staff
Teaching the skills for tomorrow’s world
Firm discipline and regular homework

Delivering Academic Excellence

Open 
Mornings

9.00am, 27th & 29th September 
9.00am, 4th, 5th & 11th October 

Please call Claire Lamb, 
Headteacher’s PA,  

for an Open Morning 
appointment


